
PRESS RELEASE  

Building and Development Control Committee  

Land Use Plan Review 2016 – Independent Inspectors Report 

 

The Building and Development Committee have today received the report of the Independent 

Planning Inspector, Mr Alan Langton, of the public inquiry into the Alderney Land Use Plan which 

was held from 26th to 29th April 2016. The Committee have released his report for immediate 

publication. 

The Independent Inspector’s report is an important part of the procedure set down in the Building 

and Development Control (Alderney) Law 2002 for considering amendments to the Land use Plan 

proposed by the Committee prior to being submitted to the States of Alderney for adoption. After 

due consideration, the land use plan will be published in the July States Billet and will be submitted 

to the States of Alderney for adoption on 20th July 2016. 

The Committee would like to thank Mr Alan Langton for producing his report so promptly and all 

members of the public who participated in the inquiry and have contributed to it.  

Printed copies of the Independent Inspector’s report are available from the Planning office and can 

be downloaded from the States of Alderney website.  

Matt Birmingham  

Chairman  

20 May 2016  

 

 

 

 

 

 


